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To:       Bylaw and Planning Committee 

From:  Natalie Bray, Clerk 

Date:    March 28, 2022

Subject:   Renew and Amend Lease Agreement – Elliot Lake Child and Family Centre 

 
At the February 10th 2022 closed session By-Law and Planning Committee meeting the committee 
directed staff to proceed with the amendment and renewal of the lease agreement for Elliot Lake 
Child and Family Centre and bring forward to the next committee meeting in open session. See 
attached signed lease agreement. 
 
It is recommended that Council approve the amendment and renewal of lease agreement and 
applicable by-law with Elliot Lake Child and Family Centre for a portion  of municipal  property zoned  
Public  Open Space and fronting  on Ottawa  Avenue  measuring 65.0 feet by 60.0 feet located 
immediately adjacent to 185 Ottawa Avenue for the purpose of a playground for children. 
 

 
Natalie Bray 
Clerk 

 


